

What do you remember?

Read the text and answer the questions below.

We love food in my family. In the morning, we have breakfast. My dad always cooks eggs and we have them with sausages, tomatoes, beans and bread – Mum cooks those*! My mum and dad have tea with milk, but I drink orange juice.

I have lunch at school with my friends. There's often broccoli and carrots. I always have potatoes, because I love them. They sometimes give us spinach, but I hate it so I don't eat it. We never eat junk food at school. I like fruit and I often take an apple from home.

At home, I eat dinner with my mum and dad and sometimes my friend Paul. He likes noodles and curry but he doesn't like pizza. After dinner, we play football in the garden. Then we're always thirsty and we drink some milk.

On Saturdays, I go to the swimming pool with my dad. We usually eat in the café. I usually have rice and fish. My dad doesn't like that, so he always eats chicken noodles.

VOCABULARY: those – diese, die

- 1 What does Ben's dad cook for breakfast?
- 2 What does Ben drink in the morning?
- 3 What does Ben always eat for lunch?
- 4 What does Ben not like?
- 5 What does Ben never have for lunch?
- 6 What does Paul not like?
- 7 What do Ben and Paul drink in the evening?
- 8 What does Ben's dad eat at the swimming pool?

II. Fill in *this*, *these*, *that* or *those*.

- a. I really don't like _____ film. It's boring.
- b. _____ is my friend Sandy. And _____ boy over there is Tom.
- c. I don't like _____ shoes. They don't fit well. Maybe _____ over there are better. Or what about _____ T-shirt right here?

III. My holidays in England

Fill in the gaps using the verbs in brackets in the **past simple tense**.

Last summer my parents and I _____ (go) to England for two weeks. We _____ (stay) at a small hotel near the sea. At first, I _____ (not have) a lot of fun because there _____ (be) only old people. But then I _____ (meet) a ten-year-old girl. Her name _____ (be) Sarah. We quickly _____ (become) good friends. We _____ (build) sandcastles (Sandburgen) together, we _____ (drink) some lemonade and we _____ (eat) a lot of ice cream. I _____ (learn) a lot from her: Sarah _____ (teach) me how to float (treiben) on my back in the water. When our holidays _____ (be) over, I _____ (not want) to leave my new friend Sarah. But she _____ (invite) me to her birthday party in September, so I will hopefully see her soon!

IV: Ordinal numbers

Write the ordinal numbers in words.

43rd = _____

50th = _____

21st = _____

76th = _____

V: Going to future

Write down the children's plans for the weekend. Use the "going to future".

Zoey:



Simon:



What is Zoey going to do?

What is Simon going to do?

VII. present continuous

What are the children doing right now? Fill in the gaps with forms of the present continuous. Use the words in the brackets.

- a. Sarah _____ her homework at the moment. (do)
- b. What _____ you _____? (do) – I _____ a book. (read)
- c. _____ Susan _____ at the moment? (sleep) – Yes, she is.
- d. I _____ TV at the moment. (NOT watch) I _____ a letter.
(write)

VIII. Questions

Write down the questions to the answers.

Q: _____?

A: I am from Graz, Austria.

Q: _____?

A: Yes, I really like dogs. I have one at home.

Q: _____?

A: For breakfast I ate some toast with butter and tomatoes.